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Republic Qf the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

MAR   2  0  2C23
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MEMORANDUM

FOR:                   :    The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

FROM

SUBJECT

1515 DENR by the Bay Building,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, PENR Officer
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
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REPORT  CIN  THE  MONITORING  AND  ASSESSMENT  RE:
OIL   SPILL   INCIDENT   AT   PORT   OF   ABRA   DE   ILOG,
BARANGAY      LUMANGBAYAN,      ABRA      DE      ILOG,
OCCII)ENTAL MINDORO.

Respectfully forwarded  is the herein memorandum dated Mach 20, 2023  of Chief,
Monitoring and Enforcement Section of this office re: oil spill incident at Port of Abra de
llog, Brgy. Lumangbayan, Abra de llog, Occidental Mindoro..

Please be informed that as per final inspection conducted by the composite team from
the  DENR,  Philippine  Coast  Guard,  LGU  of Abra  de  Ilog  and  representative  from  the
Shipping Company, Starhorse Shipping Lines, No traces of oil spill has been observed along
the coastlines and nearby sea water.  All have agreed the termination of shoreline monitoring
and assessment.

For information and record.

E. TANADA

So. Pag-asa. Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao. Occidental Mindoro
E-mail : tsdoccmi n042@gmail.com / penrocec.mi ndoro@denr.gov. ph


